
TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD 

Regular Meeting – August 2nd, 2022 

The August 2nd  2022 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:00pm. 

Present were Camille Corneby, Alan Bill, Kerry Root with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski presiding. 

Also present was Robert Strong. 

Mr. Root made the motion to approve the July 5th, 2022 Planning Board minutes as presented, Ms. 

Corneby seconded, carried. 

The Board was presented with a draft for a decommissioning agreement that Chairman Chrzanowski 

requested they review for discussion at September’s meeting. 

There was discussion of County projects that were proposed at County level. 

Various Town projects were discussed. 

Deputy Supervisor Robert Strong asked if the old general store on 17C was on the historical registry as it 

is in bad repair. 

The Town Clerk will look into this matter. 

Mr. Bill made the motion to adjourn at 7:35pm, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried. 

Tiffany Middendorf 

Tioga Town Clerk 


